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On Sunday, 24th of April, 2022, the Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University organized the Rx48
Farewell Ceremony in a hybrid platform including at the Room 302 and via the Cisco Webex Meetings.
The ceremony was presided over by the Dean, Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, who delivered a warm
farewell speech to the students, followed by the faculty executives, faculty members, and student
representatives who attended this event in the room and via the online platform.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3130


